Tennis — Ted Exck

The Quick & Savvy Tournament held on May 12" had 40 participants. The Ladies Member
Guest had 80 participants and everyone enjoyed themselves. The Men’s Member Guest was
cancelled due to lack of interest. The Tennis Committee is looking at ways to repackage this
event. The Summer Tennis Camps are going very weil with approximately 80 kids participating
each week. The Wimbledon Mixed Doubles will be held on June 24", This will be a fun event
and is being organized bY Name Redacted

Women’s Association — NAME REDACTED

The new Board Members have been elected. The Women’s Associaiton does not mest in the
summer. We are looking forward to next year.

Fitness — yaME REDACTED

The Fitness Committee met and discussed the use of skateboards and scooters and bikes on the
premises. The signs are expected tomorrow and will be in place as scon as possible.
Supervision of the Youth Room will begin June 1. The handprints of the children in the Youth
Room look awesome. The idea of having photographs on the well of the Youth Room will be
reviewed.

The Steam Room are being cleaned often and David Lamlin has implemented a locker room
cheeklist and this seems to be working well. The new outdoor shower is in place by the
volieyball court. Denise brought up the topic of renting the video games/pinball machines and
asked by whom they are being maintained. A short discussion ensued. The idea of having an
etiquette class was mentioned. Name Redactechopes that we don’t repeat the problem of not having
enough lifeguards at the pool toward the end of the suimmer. He suggested that we look ahead
and be prepared so that the diving boards and pools can be kept open.

The moving of the Kids® Club to the old Fitness Center will be take place sometime this summer.
The western part of the Youth Room, and the old aerobics room will be transformed info the new
Kids’ Club. One advantage of moving the Kids® Club is that Kids® Club employees can help
watch the kids in the Youth Room. We are not licensed as a day care facility and we must have
two employees on duty at the same time so that there is constant supervision, The Catering
Office and new liquor storage will be relocated to where the Kids’ Club is currently located.

Name Redactedinade a motion to ransfer the Kids® Club to the new location downslairs in the old
Fitness Center/Aerobics toom. Name Redacted seconded it. A vote was taker and motion

passed.

Food & Beverage —: . amE REDACTED

The Food & Beverage Commitiee discussed the dress code in the Dining Room and it was
decided that no changes will be made at this time. Upon completion of the renovations to the
Dining Room the dress code will be reviewed again. The committee also discussed the service
charge for members and non-members for banquet and catering events. It was suggested that the
service charge be increased. HRC DESIGNATION AS CONFIDENTIAL

Both
increases would go ic effect June 1%, 2007 Name Redacted made a motion to approve the
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